

February 28th, 2024

Hamilton Police Serivce 155 King William Street Hamilton, Ontario, L8N 4C1

Dear Chief Frank Bergen,

I hope this email finds you well. I am reaching out with hopes that you will support our **Annual Ontario Women in Law Enforcement Major Awards and Long Service Awards Gala**, which we will host Friday, May 3rd, 2024, at the Queen's Manor Event Centre.

Along with the presentation of Service Awards 25, 30, 35, 40 & 45 years (to both civilian and sworn members), this event recognizes the significant contribution of women in law enforcement across Ontario.

Major Awards are presented in the following categories:

☑Leadership☑Excellence in Performance☑Teamwork Award☑Mentoring☑Community Service☑Police Officer of the Year☑Bravery☑Civilian Award of Achievement☑Indigenous Leadership

The Ontario Women in Law Enforcement is grateful for your continued support, and we are hopeful you will consider maintaining that support in 2024. The success of our annual awards gala is attributed to the ongoing support of our annual sponsors. We would be privileged to add your organization to our list of sponsors.

Platinum Sponsorship \$5000: Includes one complimentary table for ten guests at the Gala, large logo displayed at Gala on tables and screens, large logo full-year recognition on our website. logo included in our bi-yearly magazine, and four social media mentions (Instagram, X, Facebook)

Gold Sponsorship \$3000: Includes three complimentary tickets to the Gala, medium logo displayed at Gala on tables and screens, medium logo full-year recognition on our website, medium logo included in our bi-yearly magazine, and 2 social media mentions (Instagram, X, Facebook)

Silver Sponsorship \$1000: Includes two complimentary tickets to the Gala, small logo displayed at Gala on tables and screens, small logo full-year recognition on our website, and small logo included in our bi-yearly magazine

Education Partner \$1000: Includes two complimentary tickets to the Gala, logo displayed at Gala on tables and screens, full-year recognition on our website (Including a link to the partner website), and a half-page ad in our bi-yearly newsletter

Please contact me if you are interested in continuing to sponsor our event or have any questions or concerns.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated continued support!

Sincerely,

Laura Riddell

Saura Riddell

Treasurer - Ontario Women in Law Enforcement

Treasurerowle@gmail.com

416-575-9419